
 

 

Wednesdays | Family Room | 6:30 p.m.  

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.  

 

Wednesday 

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups – Youth Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 DC4K - Room #127 - 6:30 p.m.  

 GriefShare - Room #136 - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 AWANA/Arrows/Krew - drop off in gym - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium – 7:00 p.m.  

 Easter Choir Meeting - Room #138 - after service 

 

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m.   

 

Saturday 

 Mercer County Hunger Challenge - Gym 

Deacon Dedication - Brad Garrett 

Mission Report - David & Crissie Boyd 

Special Business Meeting & Vote 

10:00 A.M. Missions Sunday Service 

MARCH MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to help with the expenses of the 

Adult Mission Trip to Slovenia. The team will be putting on a Vacation  

Bible School for the children of the missionaries while they are attending 

the EuroConnect Conference. Pray for good relationships to be built with 

the kids and for the kids to be spiritually encouraged through the week of 

ministry. Please use a Missions Offering envelope for your gift. The team is 

still collecting taco and ranch seasoning packets as well as Kool-Aid    

packets. Those can be placed in the basket at the Welcome Center.  

The Ladies’ Prayer Group is open to 

all women who would like to spend 

some time in prayer before our      

Wednesday evening service. Pick up 

a prayer bulletin and join us in the 

Family Room at 6:30 p.m.  

Alpine Junior Camp for kids age 8-12 will be July 14-18, and registration is 

now open. Please pick up a camp letter at the Welcome Center or email    

Pastor Jason at jbowden@johnstonchapel.org for all the details. Registration 

and $75 deposit are due ASAP to ensure your spot.  

 

If your kids want all the excitement of camp with all the       

comfort of a night at home, then Alpine Day Camp is for 

you! It is for kids age 5-12, and costs only $50 per day. 

Dates are June 2-6. Parents are responsible for daily 

transportation. Sign up for one or all days at               

alpineministries.com/bible-camp/day-camp. See Pastor Jason with questions.  

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - Do you want to minister to children 

around the world by meeting some of their practical needs as well as their 

spiritual need for the gospel? During the month of March, we will collect 

clothing and hair fashion accessories along with fabric remnants, larger 

than half a yard, to be used to make tote bags for the children. Please 

remember that soap is no longer allowed, and that the items need to 

be able to fit into a shoebox along with other items. There will be a     

collection container by the lobby restrooms.  

SIGN THE PETITION! - West Virginians for Life has a petition to sign 

in support of the Women’s Right to Know Act. Find more information 

and sign the petition at the Welcome Center.  

A generous donor has given a $50,000 matching gift for the SCA 

Expansion project! From now until August 1, any gifts given  

toward the SCA Expansion will be doubled until the $50,000 

maximum amount is reached. What a blessing! You can give 

through the offering plate with a Special Offering envelope 

marked “SCA Expansion,” through the E-Giving platform on our 

website by following the link and choosing “SCA Expansion” 

from the drop-down menu, or by texting “Expansion” to 304-301-JCBC        

(304-301-5222). Please prayerfully consider how God might use you to help 

grow the ministry of SCA. We have already received $15,130 toward our goal! 

 

Today we will designate a portion of our service to consider and vote on a 

recommendation of the Pastors, Deacons, and Finance Committee to obtain a 

loan in an amount not to exceed $400,000 from First Community Bank for the 

purpose of acquiring and installing new classroom structures for the benefit of 

Summit Christian Academy.  

THE YOUTH HAS 18 MORE OPEN SLOTS - for any teens that are          

interested in helping with the Mercer County Hunger Challenge. We are 

serving next Sunday at 1:30 p.m. We ask students to contribute $20     

toward the cost of the packaged food.  

MISSIONS SUNDAY - We will have David and Crissie Boyd, our missionaries 

to the Netherlands with Baptist Mid Missions, with us in our service today. 

D.M.A. FELLOWSHIP OUTING - “Princeton City Tour:  Past, Present & Future” 

on Thursday, April 24, with Mercer County Historian Pat Smith as our 

guide. Bus will leave from church at 9:45 a.m. and will 

return around 4:30 p.m. Cost is $35 per person (lunch 

not included at the new Smoke & Dagger                 

Restaurant). See Jim Nofsinger or Shelia Dunavant with 

your payment (checks made to the church) to reserve 

your place until the bus is full.  

JOIN THE EASTER CHOIR! - There will be a brief introduction 

and interest meeting for our Easter Choir in the Choir Room 

(Room #138) after our service on Wednesday. Practices will be 

held on subsequent Wednesday evenings.  

View in the app or visit http://bible.com/events/49407307 



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $24,599.72  

March 30 Mercer County Hunger Challenge 

April 5 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

April 9 Deacon’s Meeting, Conference Room, 8:15 p.m.  

April 12 Quarterly Ladies Brunch, Fellowship Hall, 9:30 a.m.  

April 13 1st Quarter Finance Report; GO Fund Offering  

April 16 Chapel 101, Room #138, 6:30 p.m.  

April 19 Sew & Sews, Room #140, 10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

Will you join us? We need volunteers to pack 
100,000 nutritious meals in buckets for those who 
desperately need them in South Sudan and other 
locations God might lead. 

Experts estimate that 7 million people face severe 
food insecurity this year in South Sudan alone. You 
can help. 

Registration is now open! You can go online to pick 
a time slot to serve, pay the registration fee and 
help feed starving people. 

Can't Volunteer But You Want To Give? 

If you can’t attend this Hunger Challenge, but you 
want to provide funds so others can package the 
food, this is your chance to give! Use our secure 
giving site to fund a box or a whole pallet of food! 

https://hsminc.org/mercer-county-hunger-challenge 

Follow the directions on the page to sign up! 

More information available on the registration site. 

March 29-30, 2025 

GROWTH GROUPS 190 

SUNDAY MORNING 325 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 205 

OFFERING $23,251.79 

Elaine Jones (BIMI—Mexico)  

Note Posted: 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

March 23, 2025 

OUR NEXT QUARTERLY WOMEN’S BRUNCH – is quickly approaching! All women 

are invited to meet in the Fellowship Hall from 9:30—11:00 a.m. on Saturday, 

April 12. Please bring a dish to share (drinks and tableware will be provided). We 

hope to see you there!  


